
P2b Newsletter    Term 1 

It has been a busy term so far in P2b with lots of exciting activities to help the children 

in their learning. 

 

 

In maths the children have explored 2D shape and symmetry 

and are currently investigating 3D shape. Everyone is also 

working hard on the numbers to 100 and making sure their 

number bonds to 10 are practised to help their speed of recall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bug Club continues, as do the phonics which accompany it, and the children have 

written some lovely topic-based letters and poems. We are now looking at the order 

of the alphabet, upper and lower case letters and letter names. 

 

 

 

In science we have been looking 

at our 5 senses and how they can 

help us to make sense of the 

world around us. We have played 

Kim’s game, sound bingo, tried 

feely boxes and guess the smell 

experiments and look forward to 

tasting some new foods.  

 

 

 

 



Our social studies topic- 

‘People who help us in 

our Community’ is going 

well. A trip to the local 

Fire Station was enjoyed 

by all and really 

enhanced our knowledge 

about the many jobs and 

responsibilities that fire 

fighters have in order to 

keep us safe. The 

children were inspired to design, plan and make 

junk model fire engines in small groups with 

amazingly wonderful results. We look forward to 

having a visit from other people in our community 

to allow the children to ask questions about their 

job and how they can help us.  

 

 

 


